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December 18, 2013 

Dear TTC Board members, 

Re: Support for Logie Place Community Garden 

C-4

As City Councillor for Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina, it is my pleasure to express my support for the future 
site of the Logie Place Community Garden. 

For over a year, I have been meeting and working with TTC staff and community members to 
rejuvenate this plot of land into a much more welcoming and inviting space for all neighbours. The 
Logie Place Community Garden is an important addition to a community that has longed to clean up 
the rear of the Logie Place Substation for quite some time. Thanks to the hard work of dedicated 
residents of Ward 19 and Mr. Stevenson at the TTC this vision is one step closer to reality. 

I want to thank the commissioners for their potential support of this important community building 
initiative. I look forward to continuing to work with neighbours as the community garden takes shape. 

Yours in community, 

Mike Layton 
City Councillor 
Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina 
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